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So no matter what the local people say you are going to do this.

All | can say is you really ought to listen to the people from England
Regards

Someone who actually cares for England

On 20 Dec 2024 20:38, NI Mail Distribution
<ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> wrote:

Application by Tritax Symmetry (Hinckley)
Limited (“the Applicant”) Seeking
Development Consent for the Proposed
Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange
Project (“the Proposed Development”)

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure
Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules
2010

Interested Party Reference number:
20040755

(You must quote your Interested Party Reference number in all
correspondence with the Planning Inspectorate).

Dear Sir/Madam

Please find below a link to a letter from the Secretary of State that
has been published on the National Infrastructure Planning website.

The letter invites comments from any Interested Party in relation to
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